CTC: Notice of terminating contract with AASCN and choosing another auditor
On 14 Mar 2017, CTC Gia Lai Joint Stock Company announced the terminating contract with AASCN and choosing another auditor as follows:  
Based on liquidation No. 03/TL dated 04 Mar 2017 between Gia Lai CTC Joint Stock Company and Nam Viet Auditing Accounting and Financial Consulting Services Co., Ltd (AASCN)

Based on Board Resolution No. 02/ NQ/ HDQT dated 14 Mar 2017 of Board of Directors 

CTC Gia Lai Joint Stock Company decided to terminate the contract with AASCN and choose another auditor to audit financial statements 
